
 

 
 

LOCAL HIGHWAY AUTHORITY CONSULTATION 
 
 

To: Cherwell District Council 
 
Planning Application No 12/01468/F Planning Officer Andrew Lewis 

Date 4th December 2012 Comments Final 

 
Heyford Park – Continued use of a section of the former flying field for the provision of driving 
experiences 
 
 
I have no objection to the granting of consent of this application. 
 
However I would like to note that this area of land is subject to other planning applications, 
consent conditions and controls imposed by extant s106 agreements. If permission is granted I 
would advise that any impositions thus placed by other consents are placed on this consent ie any 
building or uses contained within this consent will be subject to the transport management plan for 
the flying field. 
 
 
Signed: 
For Oxfordshire County Council as Local Highway Authority 
David Groves 
Transport Development Control Manager 


